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Issue 2- December 2023 

A message from Mr Erskine and Mr Smee

Making 
Learning 

Memorable 

As we come to the end of another term at school, we would like to once again thank you for 
all the support you have given your children and the school. The children are a real credit to 
you and we have been very impressed with the amount of effort they have put into their 
learning. We look forward to seeing what they achieve in the New Year.

The Reception children have had a great first term at Fulbridge. They have been on two 
school trips to St Paul’s church and to see the Pantomime at the Cresset theatre. We hope 
the Reception parents enjoyed watching the children sing in their Christmas singing 
performance earlier this week.

Thank you to everyone who attended our Winter Wonderland event. It was a fantastic 
afternoon which raised  £1,319.75 for the school. You will see some photos from the 
event on one of the following pages.

As is tradition at Fulbridge Academy, the staff always perform a panto for the
children to watch on Christmas dinner day. The children all enjoyed the 
performance and there were lots of laughs! 

We are looking forward to seeing all the children who are attending our 
holiday club this holiday on the 21st and 22nd of December.

On behalf of everyone at Fulbridge Academy, we would like to 
wish you all a lovely Christmas break and a very Happy New Year. 
We look forward to seeing you back at 
school on Thursday 4th January. 

Mr Erskine and Mr Smee
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Term Dates 

We look forward to welcoming you back to 
school on Thursday 4th January 2024
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Thank you to everyone who 
joined us at our Winter 

Wonderland event. It was a 
brilliant afternoon and we hope 

you enjoyed it. 
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Christmas Dinner 
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Staff Panto 

This is always a much-awaited 
event in the Fulbridge calendar.
The staff did an amazing job and the 
children certainly enjoyed watching the 
performance.

Well done to all the staff involved but 
especially to Mrs Erskine for all her hard 
work organising this and ensuring that it 
was a huge success as always.
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Festive fun activities

Spot the difference
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Festive fun activities

What do elves learn in 
school? 

The elf-abet!

A Christmas riddle.

Q. What falls, but doesn’t hurt 
itself?

A. Snow

Q.   Why did Santa go to music      
school? 

A. So he could improve his 
wrapping skills!
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Have a lovely Christmas and see you in 
2024!


